

Warrington Road, Goose Green, Wigan, Lancashire WN3 65B

Tel: 01942 243068 Fax: 01942 826748

Web: www.stpaulswigan.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs A E Jackson, B.A. (Hons), PGCE, NPQH

9 May 2017

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

His Royal Highness The Duke of Edinburgh Buckingham Palace London SW1A 1AA

Dear Sir,

The children and staff of St Paul's C E Primary School would like to wish Your Royal Highness a happy and restful retirement. We hope that Your Royal Highness can now take the time to enjoy your days spending time with your family, friends and enjoying pastimes that interest and stimulate you.

The children have created some art work that they would like to present to Your Royal Highness, and we hope Your Royal Highness enjoys them.

The children and staff of St Paul's C E Primary School, would like to thank Your Royal Highness for the dedicated service you have given to our country and the commonwealth, and to wish you continued good health.

Yours faithfully

Mrs A E Jackson

Headteacher

On behalf of the Children and Staff of St Paul's C E Primary School

ENC





















